

Monday, October 29, 2018

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENT 2018_08 TAKATA NON ALPHA AIRBAG RECALL CHECK ANNOUNCED

Dear Valued Clients,

The New Zealand Transport Agency (NZTA) has announced that from 1st November 2018 any vehicle border inspected with an outstanding (open) Takata Non Alpha Airbag recall will be prohibited from entering the New Zealand Fleet.

Effective from 1st November 2018, NZTA have instructed Border Inspection Organisations that they are required to check all vehicles for outstanding recalls on Takata Non Alpha Airbags.

Vehicles with "open" Takata Non Alpha Airbag recalls must be identified (flagged and reported) to NZTA by the Border Inspection Organisation and such vehicles will not be permitted to pass entry certification requirements.

All vehicles processed by JEVIC destined for New Zealand will be subject to additional checks on Takata Non Alpha air bag recall status. JEVIC will inform its clients of vehicles where the Takata Non Alpha Airbag status is "open" as well as Takata Alpha Airbag status is "open" (compulsory)

Please contact your local JEVIC office should you have any questions.

Regards JEVIC